
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

SCR 124 2019 Regular Session Lambert

Requests the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers to consider additional water diversion projects
to manage high water issues on the Mississippi River in addition to large scale water
diversion projects such as the Bonnet Carré and Morganza Spillways.


